
How can I help?  
	 Attend a monthly CARE meeting 
	 CARE holds monthly meeting at 7pm on the 2nd Monday of each month  
	 in the conference room of the Cass District 63 office building.   
	 Email care@cassD63.org for more information. 
	 Next meeting, Monday 09.13.21 

	 Become a Friend of CARE 
	 Help our mission with a tax deductible donation!  
	 CARE is a 501(c)3 organization. 
	 100% of the donations we receive go directly back into our schools.  
	 Cash or check donations can be sent to the school with your student.  
	 Send donations in a sealed envelope addressed to CARE, checks to be made 	 	
	 payable to CARE, add the note “Friend of CARE”  
	 OR make your donation online using our website, www.d63care.org   	 	
	 Friends of CARE receive recognition on our website  
	 AND 10% off book fair sales.	  

	 Sign up to volunteer 
	 Many hands make light work. Sign up to help as an event volunteer  
	 or, for Concord parents, as a room parent. Take a look at our upcoming  
	 events (see following pages) and sign up letting us know of your interest.  

	  
	 Scan Box Tops for Education Products 
	 Purchase products with the Box Tops for Education logo on them and scan 	 	
	 your receipt, it’s that easy! See the following pages for complete details. 

	 Follow us on social media 
	 Let us keep you up to date on upcoming events and CARE news.  
  Like us on facebook: www.facebook.com/d63CaRE 
  Follow us on Twitter @d63CARE 

	 Join our email list 
	 Receive our monthly newsletter by providing us your email.  
	 Sign up on our website, www.d63care.org 
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